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Selden Medical Centre
PPG meeting 
4th August 2016


Present
Practice Manager - Hazel Donaldson HD, JE, AB, KB, TG, RG, SA, PA, RA, GM, NB

Apologies – PS


Agenda:

1.  Feedback from KB who attended the Coastal West Sussex PPG Event on Thursday 9th June 2016

Keith explained to the group about how the NHS Budget is divided up and currently General Practice has a very low 8% of the total budget, with mental health having even less.

All practices are struggling to recruit new doctors and we talked about why this was happening.

Keith explained that most PPG’s felt that they would like more input from the GP’s at the practice and whilst they appreciate they are busy it would be useful to have some direction from the GPs as to how they want the group to develop.  HD will ask one of the partners to attend our next meeting.

Keith talked about what other groups did and bought some examples of self help leaflets that the PPG attached to St Lawrence Surgery produced.   

Keith had already asked HD what the partners wanted from a PPG and they would be grateful for any help from the group, including self help leaflets, newsletters, fundraising, arranging health prevention meetings etc.

The group talked about how we should proceed and firstly we felt that patients should really know what the PPG is about and what they do and try to encourage some more patients to join.

It was felt that the flu clinics were a really good way of disseminating this information, as we often see about 800 patients during these clinics and patients who attend these clinics are usually well.   Downside is that most of the patients attending are over the age of 65, or who have a chronic disease, such as asthma or diabetes, so often we don’t get a good cross section of patients.   The group thought maybe they could produce a flyer that could be handed out to patients attending these clinics to advise them of what the PPG do and ask if they would like to join the group.

The group asked for a notice board in the waiting room, HD has had one installed already and JE offered to keep the board up to date.

The group also felt that a larger screen in the waiting room would be really useful as the one that is currently used is not very big and some patients struggle to see it.  HD suggested that this was possibly something the group could raise funds for, or maybe they knew someone who would be able to install this.

HD also offered to try and find the literature that was first presented to the PPG to explain what they were about etc – unfortunately HD could only find what was on the website.

The group agreed to send HD ideas of what they would like and not like to do regarding the future of the PPG and HD will collate and the group will meeting again on the 8th September to discuss the ideas.

The group agreed they preferred to meet at 6.30 pm in future.

Next meeting Thursday 8th September 2016 at 6.30 pm 












 
